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  Making natural zoo  自然動物園作り                

                                         Report: K. Date 

 

Mr. Nakata came back to Leda on November 5th and immediately began to enthusiastically start making a 

zoo, a building for a shrimp farm, a new storehouse along with other improvements. From Korea a group of 

professionals are coming on November 16th to look into issues involving the environment. We will be  

busy greeting multiple guests from this month to early next year. 

 

                                               The constructions of a research center for the 

           raising of shrimp is located at the back of the  

                                               fish farm.  

 

 

 

 

 

A beautiful natural zoo is being started in the small    forresbetween the  ll       

forest between the training center and the Paraguay  

River. Capybaras, deer and ostrich will be put to 

Pasture. A pond will be prepared to keep Pintadoes,        

and Dorados. These are potential tourist attractions for       

tourists.    



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

<Left> On Nov. 12th just three hours after Mr. Nakata and others finished making a fence for Capybaras 

several sizes of Capybaras arrived from Esperanza. There are now 14 Capybaras being nurtured at this site.  

<Right> Mr Mizuochi admires a Capybara that is just arrived. 
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 Tosa primarily works to take care of Capybaras.        Giving the milk to new baby Capybara. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

<Left> Mr. Nakamura working hard in the mud.     

< Right> The fish burger that Mr. Kobashi made is a valuable new product. 

 


